MINUTES
CITY OF EUREKA
CALLED CITY COUNCIL MEETING
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2022

There was a called meeting of the Eureka City Council on Tuesday, September 13,
2022. Mayor Tammy Cantrell called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Present
were: Mayor Tammy Cantrell; Councilmembers Evelyn Broxson, Bront Luna,

Adrian Richardson, Mike Wisdom; and Secretary Susan Wisdom. Councilmember
Debbie Childress was not present.

This was a called meeting to consider the approval of a Specific Use Permit for
Rueben and Sherry Frye for an investment company/real estate office. The public
hearing for this request was held on Tuesday, August 30, 2022 but due to the
time frame requirements, this could not be voted on before September 12, 2022.
Mike Wisdom moved that Rueben and Sherry Frye be granted a Specific Use
Permit for an investment company/real estate office located at 8748 S. Hwy.

287. Bront Luna seconded the motion. Motion approved 4-0.

There were no public comments or new items for the next meeting’s agenda.

Bront Luna moved that the meeting adjourn. Evelyn Broxson seconded the

motion. Motion approved 4-0. Mayor Tammy Cantrell adjourned the meeting at
5:32 p.m.

Minutes by Susan Wisdom, Secretary



